## UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA

BERKELEY DAVIS IRVINE LOS ANGELES MERCED RIVERSIDE SAN DIEGO SAN FRANCISCO SANTA BARBARA SANTA CRUZ

OFFICE OF THE INTERIM VICE PRESIDENT -- STUDENT AFFAIRS

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 1111 Franklin Street, 9th Floor Oakland, California 94607-5200

05/08/07 9:51 AM

## University of California "a-g" Course List Update Summary for 2007-08

Monrovia High School ATP# 052015

Dear Cheli McReynolds,

I am writing to thank you for submitting your updated course list and new course outlines. High school course articulation is an extremely vital part of the University's admission process, and I appreciate your support in this endeavor.

We have completed a review of your submission. Revisions and approved new courses will appear on your updated course list, which can be downloaded at <a href="https://pathways.ucop.edu/doorways/list">https://pathways.ucop.edu/doorways/list</a>. If courses have not been approved or not approved as submitted, checklists <a href="https://pathways.ucop.edu/doorways/list">have been enclosed detailing the reasons for non-approval and changes</a>. If courses have been sent to faculty for review this will also be noted on a checklist. Please share the checklist(s) with appropriate teachers and counselors for their information. The checklist(s) can also be used as a guide for revising outlines of courses that were not approved, should you choose to re-submit these courses at a later date.

The following new course that you have submitted for our review has been approved (as proposed) to satisfy UC subject requirements for freshman admission, and will appear on your school's course list.

Subject Area	Course Title
Laboratory Science	Auto Physics

I encourage you to submit any revisions or additions to your course list at our online submission site at <a href="https://pathways.ucop.edu/doorways/update">https://pathways.ucop.edu/doorways/update</a>. If you need assistance in revising courses, please contact our Cadre of <a href="Experts who can be found on the a-g Guide">Experts who can be found on the a-g Guide</a> at <a href="http://www.ucop.edu/ag/support.php">http://www.ucop.edu/ag/support.php</a>. Please note that the update cycle for <a href="http://www.ucop.edu/ag/support.php">2007-08 will close on October 16, 2007</a>. Updates that are not completed and submitted by that date will not be accessible for the next cycle.

I want to thank you again for your continual suport of the articulation process, and I look forward to future communications.

Sincerely, Sue Wilbur Ph.D. Director, Undergraduate Admissions

**Enclosures**